
 

March  29, 2011 

 

 

Ms. Maria-Luisa Chavez 
Chief, NGO relations  

Department of Public Information of the United Nations 
 

 
 
RE: projecting a Lebanese Cultural movie in the UN Headquarter in NY under the 

auspices of the DPI. 
 

 
Dear Ms. Chavez, 
 

The World Lebanese Cultural Union ( WLCU), a proud associate of the DPI, is 
always committed to disseminate information and to raise public awareness about 

the purposes and the activities of the United Nations and issues of global concern; 
to be able to be well informed, we strive to attend all international meetings as well 
as the weekly NGO briefings.  

 
Our representative, Mr. Sid Chidiac, has initiated a verbal request to screen a 

Lebanese Cultural film entitled “Safar Barlek” under the auspices of the DPI. The 
WLCU will bear all expenses associated with this event. The WLCU will pay for the 
rental cost of the hall, technician costs, printing of tickets, and promotion materials, 

as well as for the cost of a reception to be held after the screening.  
 

In other words, we will cover all expenses to be incurred; we only need your moral 
support and patronage for this cultural event. 

 
This event is by invitation only. Thus, it would be a great idea to hold it at the 
evening of the orientation session on June 1st, 2011 or June 2nd, where it would be 

an awesome opportunity for all the NGO delegates to attend the movie and the 
reception. 
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We would like to inform you that a copy of the Movie (DVD) was given today to Mr 
Nagy  Nasr ,special events coordinators, Office of the Central support services. 
 

We strongly need your support in this matter in order to make it happen. 
 

Looking forward to hearing from you soon and please accept my best regards. 
 
 

Sincerely, 
WORLD LEBANESE CULTURAL UNION 

 
 
 

 
Dr. Nick Kahwaji 

World Secretary General 
Representative to the DPI. 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
Cc: Anis Garabet  

     Sid Chidiac. 


